
Reading Drive Trailhead Dedication and Ribbon Cutting 
 

 
On June 8, 2013, the Township 
Council and Saucon Rail Trail 
representatives officially opened the 
newly constructed Reading Drive 
Trailhead with a dedication and 
ribbon cutting ceremony at the site, 
which is located off of Reading Drive 
at the intersection with Bingen 
Road.  
 
The  new trailhead, which was 
purchased with State and Open 
Space funding, and constructed by 
the Township Public Works 
Department, is adjacent to the 
Saucon Rail Trail and midway 
between the Hellertown Borough 
and Upper Saucon Township 
trailheads on the current 5-mile 
Phase I portion of this trail. The 
trailhead has 20 parking spaces, 
toilet facilities and a picnic area for 
trail users. 

 
 


